
 

Big Sky Elementary School Report  
 
 
Oki! Happy Spring Break! I sure hope we will have a beautiful spring and can say 
goodbye to winter. 
 

We have parent/teacher conference this week and look forward to visiting with the 
parents. We have a lot of different things going on during the last two months of school. 
One being the smarter/balance testing, then the graduation of two very excited boys. 
 

God Bless the children of the Browning School District #9. Please keep them safe. 
 

Have a great day! 
Dan Anderson 
 

 

 


